
Christina Stacey - RE: Coastal Pharmacy signs - 84 Marginal Way 

Hi Christina,

I will let Steven know you are expecting the insurance certificate to finalize the permit approval.

The banners will be made of 13oz vinyl banner material.

Please let me know if you have any other questions regarding the application.

Deanna Emery
Bailey Sign, Inc.
tel: (207) 774-2843 ext. 115

From: Christina Stacey [mailto:cstacey@portlandmaine.gov] 
Sent: Monday, February 08, 2016 11:12 AM
To: Deanna Emery
Subject: Coastal Pharmacy signs - 84 Marginal Way

Hi Deanna,

I am looking at the permit application for the new Coastal Pharmacy signs.  I've already e-mailed a bit with 
Stephen Drapeau and he knows that we need to get his Certificate of Liability before we can actually issue the 
permit.  If you can just let him know that it can be e-mailed to me at any time, I would appreciate it.

Also, a quick question for you - what material will the new banners be constructed of?

Thank you!
Chris

Christina Stacey
Zoning Specialist - Inspections Division
City of Portland
389 Congress St.

From: "Deanna Emery" <demery@baileysign.com>
To: "Christina Stacey" <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 2/8/2016 11:17 AM
Subject: RE: Coastal Pharmacy signs - 84 Marginal Way
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Portland, ME 04101
(207) 874-8695
cstacey@portlandmaine.gov
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